
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Parishioners,  

      

Queen’s Birthday Celebration NON UNIFORM DAY – JUNE 10th 

We will be holding a Tea Party on June 10th to celebrate the Queen’s 

official birthday. Children are asked to wear red, white and blue on 

this day.   

PLEASE CAN YOU CONTRIBUTE BY BAKING FAIRY CAKES, CAKES or 

TRAY BAKES?  It would really make the event even more special.  

KS2 – Homework challenge 

Thank you to all of the children who worked so hard to produce some wonderful projects 

which the children have shared with their class and myself.  We value every piece of work 

and have shared a few of these on our website which were brought in on Monday. I hope 

you found the process valuable – I really believe that in sharing these stories, that our 

children will really benefit by developing greater awareness of themselves and face 

challenges with greater resilience.   

Reception and Nursery Meeting – New Parents Tuesday 14th June, 6:00pm. 

We will be hosting our new parents meeting in school at 6:00pm. This will be a chance to 

meet Mrs Winnard (Nursery) or Mrs Jamieson (Reception).   

ATHLETICS TOURNAMENT  

Congratulations to everyone who represented school at the Athletics Festival hosted by 

Sedbergh Prep today, we really performed well, coming second overall.  We had some 

superb overall wins but most importantly we were able to take 76 of our children to 

represent school in athletics.   
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Timetables Challenge 

Which timetable is your child trying to secure? Try this website to play some excellent 

games and really reinforce those tricky times tables. 

http://www.multiplication.com/games/all-games 

 

DATES:  14th June – Nursery/Reception Morecambe Visit, 16th June – Year 1 Blackpool Visit, 

17th June – Year 4 Manchester Visit.  

Mr Jones   
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